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Gentlemen: .

On Februarv 27,.1981, Revision Nos. 6 and 7 of your Physical Protection Plan
were apprrned and incorporated into License CSF-1 by Change No. 30 to the
Technical Specifications. The approvals were issued in .msponse to your
November 2,1979, and March 20, 1980 applications. A $150 fee was submitted
for the March 20, 1980 application.

The cost for reviewing the revisions was determined in accordance with fee
Category F (Special projects and reviews) and Footnote 4 of Section 170.21
of the enclosed 10 CFR 170. The total cost of the reviews amounted to $1,995,
based on an expenditure of 52.5 man-hours @ $38/ man-hour. We have notified
the NRC Office of the Controller to issue your Company an invoice for $1,845
($1,995 fee due less $150 remitted for the March 1980 submittal).

If you have any questions conc.erning this matter, please let us know.

[ Sincerely,

| P
.

| N iam 0. Miller, Ch
J cense Fee Management BranchL

Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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